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The student members of the Editorial Board and I are pleased to present this 

inaugural volume of Historical Perspectives. It will be the purpose of this journal 

to provide students of Santa Clara University with an appropriate forum for the 

expression of historical ideas, and also to off er editorial experience to those 

volunteers who undertake the task of overseeing the transformation of papers into 

published articles. We are convinced that the result will be well worth everyone's 

time, and encourage those interested in either side of the process to participate in 

the creation of the best journal possible. We would like to thank all of those who 

submitted work for consideration for making this volume as good as it is, and in 

addition we especially are grateful to Profs. Steven Gelber, Gerald McKevitt, S.J., 

the History Department and Dean Joseph Subbiondo for the moral and financial 

support necessary to see our efforts into print. 
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